
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
March 31, 2014 
 
Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Jeff Grinnell, Steven DiVirgilio, Corey 
Davidson, Kristina Jackson 
Homeowner Kerri Ikenerry, 46 Lexington Rd. 
 
Kerri Ikenberry discussed her recurring problems with water and ice dam damage in her 
end unit. This has been a problem since the new siding was installed. Danny has 
reviewed the problem previously, but will be contacted to solve the problem. 
 
Tree stumps will be scheduled to be ground down or removed, along with the dead tree at 
11 VG. 
 
Corey Davidson to quote paving repairs. 
 
Street light replacement will be a priority. Jeff Grinell will begin researching and getting 
quotes. 
 
Recycling must be a priority, as our trash rates increase. A new recycling letter will be 
distributed. 
 
Minutes approved 5-0. 
 
Next Board meeting Monday May 22  5:45pm 4 MHL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


